
Lockport Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Weeks 17, 18 and 19     12/2—12/20/24 
 
Christmas Around the World 

For the next few weeks, we will be reviewing all the concepts we have learned so far 
throughout the year. 

 
Nothing new will be introduced until 2025. 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 
The next 3 weeks will 
be so much fun as we 
travel around the world 
to different countries to 
learn their traditions 
and how they celebrate 
the holidays. 
 
We will review the 
entire alphabet.  This 
includes all the upper 
case, lower case and 
phonetic sounds.  
Word families and 
CVC words will also 
be reviewed. 

CONCEPT: 
 
The children will be 
getting many new 
Christmas themed jobs 
to work with these 
next few weeks. 
 
We will practice 
addition skills by using 
ornaments.  We will 
also create a math craft 
by counting cookies 
for Santa. 
 
We will review 2D and 
3D shapes, and even 
find them around the 
room. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
 
Many Christmas 
projects, writing 
activities and crafts 
will be completed to 
represent the different 
countries we travel to. 
 
The children will also 
work hard on proper 
printing of their letters 
and numbers. 
 
Lastly, be on the 
lookout for plenty of 
ornaments and 
decorations for your  
home. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
Holiday Celebration 
is on Dec. 10 at 9:15. 
Only 2 guests per 
child. 
 
Christmas Spirit week 
is December 16—20.   
 
Don’t forget the $7 
grab bag fee for 
Santa’s gift. 
 
Christmas Party is on 
Thursday, December 
19 for the children 
only. 
 
We are closed on 
Wednesday, 12/25, 
for Christmas Day. 
 
We are closed on 
Wednesday, 1/1 for 
New Year’s Day. 
 
Day care only 
December 23-31. 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Happy December! 
 

Miss Riley 


